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Dear Co-laborers in Christ,
Another year is drawing to a close and we are grateful for your faithful
prayers and financial support. God is working here and we are thankful.

NEW FAMILIES

One of our regular prayer requests is that God would send us families to
visit the church. Also, that they would be families that a church could be
built upon. Each of the last 6 months, God has sent us one family per
month to the church. One family in particular has been a very great
blessing and will be a pillar family in the new work. The others are coming
reguiariy and we are praying for iruii to your account. S

BUILDING UPDATE

We received some good news on the building this past month. The repairs
will not have to be as extensive as originally thought. However, because
the building is a historic site, the time lapse will be longer before we can
use the building again. That is normal procedure here in Germany.
Everything takes time. The repair will consist of replacing some of the roof
beams because of wood worm destruction over the last 240 years. And, for
the sake of stability, two steel heams will be placed in the roof. However,
the roof does not have to be totaily replaced and the ceiling of the church
auditorium will remain. That is an answer to prayer!

KAREN’S EYE

After 2 retina surgeries, Karen has scar tissue from the retina healing. She
has had her first laser surgery to try to ‘wake up’ the retina as the Germans
say. So far, she has had no improvement. A second laser surgery is
scheduled in January. Please pray that her sight will be restored in her left
eye. Thank you for praymg'

CFR!STMAS

We want to wish you a wonderful Christmas season and a Happy New
Year! Please remember our military who will spend this holiday season
away from their families.

Yours for military souls,
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Gary and Karen Craft

or Wayne Hardy
PO Box 1985
Stillwater, OK 74076





